No.: N-346/18

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary General of the United Nations, and with reference to the
Secretary General's note LA/COD/2/1 of 5 March 2018 referring to the General
Assembly resolution 71/144 of 13 December 2016 entitled "Status of the Protocols

Additional to the Geneva Conventions of 1949 and relating to the protection of victims of
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